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Mr. E. E. Utley, Senior Executive Vice President OGC 
Power Supply and Engineering & Construction E.Jordan 
Carolina Power and Light Company B.Grimes 
Post Office Box 1551 J.Partlow 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27602 N.Thompson, DHFT 

B.Requa 
Dear Mr. Utley: D.Miller 

ACRS (10) 
During our review of your cycle 10 core reload, our staff requested 
confirmatory documentation for certain items. These were requested by our 
Amendment No. 87 transmittal letter dated November 7, 1984. Several of the 
requested documents were: 

Letter TAC 
Document Date No.  

Cycle 10 Commitments - Sensitivity studies 12/28/84 56997 

Cycle 10 Commitments - SLOTRAX Code 11/30/84 56998 

Confirmation of SLB Consequences & Scram 01/31/85 56999 
Shutdown Margin Analysis 

As discussed above, these items were requested and submitted as confirmatory 
items. Since no additional action is required, we consider the listed items 
closed.  

Sincerely, 

Glode Requa, Project Manager 
PWR Project Directorate No. 2 
Division of PWR Licensing-A 

cc: See next page 
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